
Board of Trustees

Board Meeting
The board of trustees meets the third Friday of the month at 9:00 a.m. at the cooperative.

Bill Bird 
Trustee • NE District

Fred Hansen 
Trustee • NE District

Marty Mills  
Trustee • Central District

Tim Rabon 
Trustee • SW District 

Preston Stone 
Trustee • NW District

Charles Mulcock 
President • SE District

Matt Flotte 
Vice President • Cent. District

Denny Burnett 
Secretary • SE District

Scott Shafer  
Treasurer • NW District

Russell Bell  
Trustee • SW District

Agenda Activities Meeting Benefits
• Get updated on

cooperative issues.
• Visit with your trustees.
• An opportunity to ask

questions.
• Win door prizes.
• Eat a great meal.
• Visit with neighbors.
• Have a great time.

• Old and new business.
• Door prize give-away.
• Election of trustees.
• Recognition of scholarship

recipients.

Registration 
8:30 a.m.

Business Meeting 
10:00 a.m.

Barbecue 
following meeting

Celebrating 79 
years of reliable 

service to our 
“MEMBERS”

Annual Meeting 
Saturday, August 4, 2018

Cloudcroft High School Gym

We Want to See YOU at the 
Annual Meeting!

Otero County Electric Cooperative’s
Annual Meeting will be held Saturday, 

August 4, 2018, and we have lots of rea-
sons you should attend. We have planned a 
morning filled with great information about 
your cooperative, informational booths on 
energy related topics, fun giveaways and 
valuable door prizes because we want YOU 
to enjoy the benefits of being a member of 
YOUR cooperative.

The meeting will be held in the Cloudcroft High School Gym 
and will feature some informational updates from your board 
of trustees, an introduction of employees and a fantastic chance 
to see and visit with your neighbors. Registration begins at 8:30 
a.m., with the business portion of the meeting to begin at 10:00
a.m. Don’t forget to stick around for the door-prize giveaway and 
a tasty barbecue lunch served by the Cloudcroft Culinary Arts 
students.

Join us for a wonderful day—we look forward to seeing you there!

OCEC offices 
will be  CLOSED Wednesday, July 4,  

in observance of Independence Day.

Safety Matters: Out Door Fire Safety 
At OCEC, we believe that in a culture of safety, information is a power-
ful tool, and electricity and safety should go hand in hand. With the 
same commitment we ensure our employee are educated and practic-
ing safety at all times, we strive to inform our consumers of all ages 
about electric safety. 

Otero County Electric Cooperative maintains approximately 2,765 
miles of distribution line within its service territory. Many of these 
lines traverse through forests and other areas susceptible to wildfire. 
With the extreme drought conditions being experienced in New Mexico, these areas are particularly vulner-
able. OCEC will do all we can to ensure the protection of our forests and other valuable resources. Please join 
us in doing the same.
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